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There are a number of safety issues needing addressed in our community regarding 

traffic; one of the top priorities should be a signal at highway 20 and Pleasant Valley 

Rd.  Too many accidents and near misses at this heavily trafficked intersection.  I 

have elderly parents living in Pleasant Valley, and I fear someday it might be them 

that doesn't make it through this intersection.  I've had several near misses myself 


